
         
Friday 24th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The children have really enjoyed getting involved in our sports week this week. There has 

been cooking happening in the classrooms, Nursery had some water fun on Tuesday, 

Reception and KS1 headed to gravity on Wednesday, and finishing off the week with our 

sports day today. Thank you to all the families for coming to join us for sports day. The 

children had a fun time competing in their teams and we hope you enjoyed watching 

them. 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
Milton Keynes Libraries are excited to announce that they will be participating fully in the 

Reading Agency’s annual Summer Reading Challenge for the first time since 2019.   

 

Children can sign up from Friday 22nd July 2022 and should complete the challenge 

by Saturday 10th September 2022.  They can take part at any Milton Keynes Library (including 

the new Woughton Library) during staffed hours.  

  

Who is it for? 

 The challenge is for children of all ages and it is free to join.  The aim of the 

challenge is to encourage children to borrow books from the library, enjoy 

reading, to maintain their reading skill and confidence to avoid the summer 

reading dip.  

What do they do? 

 They need to read six library books during the school holidays; these can be 

whatever interests them: stories, information books or comic books.  They can also 

download eBooks and eAudio Books from the Libby and BorrowBox apps with 

their library membership.  

What do they get? 

 Each time they finish a book they collect a sticker. 

 Halfway through they will receive a bookmark 

 Once they read six books they will receive a certificate    

and a medal (while stocks last!). 

  

Does it cost anything to join the library? 

 It’s free to join the library and borrow books but a child’s parent/carer needs to fill out 

a form on the child’s behalf. 

 Gadgeteers Introduction video: https://youtu.be/A7wfeaOSG-g 

 

YEAR 2 SLEEPOVER – FRIDAY 8TH JULY 

A letter was emailed out this week regarding the Year 2 sleepover. Places are to be 

booked via school spider in the surveys & forms section of the app. If you have any 

problems booking or any questions, please come and speak to us in the school office. 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/A7wfeaOSG-g


 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Film Club Dates – (Places to be booked via school spider) 

3:00 – 4:45PM 

 

Date Time Class 

Friday 1st July 3:00 – 4:45pm Badgers 

Friday 8th July 3:00 – 4:45pm Hedgehogs 

 

Attendance 
W/C 13th June 2022  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 93.2% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 93.9% 

KS1 Squirrels 100.0% 

KS1 Rabbits 96.7% 

KS1 Owls 100.0% 

Total attendance                      96.9% 

                    

 

Starting Monday 

13th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Gym 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

16th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

Reception Make, Build & Create 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

Friday 8th July  

YEAR 2 Sleepover 

More information was sent this week. 

(Places to be booked on school spider) 

Friday 15th July  
YEAR 2 Leavers Assembly 

More information to follow 

Well done Squirrels and Owls with an 

attendance of 100% for the week 

beginning 13th June. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week 

of 13th June was 96.9%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure you child attends school 

every day and not take holidays in term 

time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

everyday. Here. Every day. Ready to learn. 

On time. 

 

 
 


